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Harmony Day – Thursday 18 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 
On Thursday 18 March 2021 our students will be celebrating Harmony Day at school. 
 
Harmony Day celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. In schools we celebrate inclusiveness, respect 
and a sense of belonging for all Australians, from the traditional owners of the land to those who have 
come from many countries around the world. Harmony week occurs from 15 - 21 March each year and 
coincides with the United Nations' International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination. 
 
The theme of Harmony Day is ‘everyone belongs’. Harmony Day is a day of cultural respect for all. By 
participating in Harmony Day activities, we can learn and understand how all Australians equally 
belong to this nation and enrich it. We ask all students to wear orange as they will be participating in 
Harmony day activities including a poster competition and the whole school singing ‘A Million 
Dreams.’ 
 
Date: Thursday 18 March 2021 
Venue: Marks Point Public School 
Please Wear: Something Orange 
 
We look forward to celebrating Harmony Day and pay our respects to all as ‘everyone belongs’ 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs Janine Johns & Mrs Janet Gleeson   Mrs Sharne Turpin 
Organising Teachers     Principal 
 
1 March 2021 
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